
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 9, 2020 
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RE: Amick Avenue Curb Replacement    
 Activity ID 06-2020-010 
 

 
The City of Des Moines is planning to replace the curbs along Amick Avenue from Beaver 
Avenue to 38th Street.  The purpose of this letter is to notify residents within the project limits 
of the upcoming public improvement project.  This work will be funded by the City’s Capital 
Improvement Program Budget and you will NOT be assessed for this project. 
 
Construction of the curbs along Amick Avenue is scheduled to take place during the 2020 
construction season.   
 
During construction, mail and solid waste collection services will be continued. Lane closures 
along the project will be required for the curb construction.  The new curbs will be placed 
between existing driveways.  Driveways will not be reconstructed and will remain open during 
construction.  
 
The contractor will be replacing short sections of curb at a time to minimize the amount of 
construction disruption adjacent to the brick roadway.  After the curbs are placed, they will be 
backfilled and seeded.  As short sections are complete, the contractor will continue down the 
road until they complete all the curb replacement.   
 
Another notice will be hand-delivered when the work is scheduled to begin.  More information 
can be found by visiting the City of Des Moines Engineering Department’s Projects and Capital 
Improvements Program Map at https://maps.dsm.city/projects/.  If you have questions or need 
special accommodations, please contact Matt Becker at mdbecker@dmgov.org.  
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this public improvement project.  
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